
                                                                                                                                               

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                                        

What a great month we had with the amazing Book Week. The children have really, really enjoyed this school month and reading has 

never been more popular!  Our staff have worked hard to organise these special events, our parents have been most supportive and our 

Friends of Crowland have raised yet more money for the school! Thank you to all for your efforts. However, this month’s excitement does 

not end there as we have had two great musical events too; More of that in our April Newsletter. Have a good month everyone!    

 Mrs Stav & Mr Winnard                         

 

 

 

                                                          

March  2024 

 

 

What a wonderful Book Week! 

Everyone will agree that this year’s Book Week was absolutely 

amazing. We had an amazing set of events starting with the 

wonderful Nell Phoenix who brought wonderful stories to life and 

enthused us with magical characters. Next couple of days were full of 

exciting book purchases with the help of book fairs and second-hand 

book sales by FROC. This raised no less than £319, money of which 

will go even further into buying great books!   

We had further fun with more stories of feasts, foul play, goblins and 

dragons! More story telling by our great Mystery Readers and 

finishing off with the great Pyjama Rama where our Reading Rumble 

Finalists took part in entertaining us with their great stories.  

Huge thanks to our children, staff, parents and FROC for raising of 

money BUT very warm special thanks to Mrs Demetri who has made 

so much effort in giving us a brilliant Book Week Event! Thank you, 

Mrs Demetri, you are the best! 

(Some snapshots below) 

 

Diary Dates: 

Friday 26th April   
FROC Quiz Night 

 

Tuesday 30th April   
Class Photos  

 

Thursday 2nd May   
Polling Day  

SCHOOL CLOSURE 

 

Monday 6th May   
May Bank Holiday  

SCHOOL CLOSURE 

 

Friday 24th May 
School closes for half term break 

(INSET DAY Monday 3rd June) 

Tuesday 4th June 
Return to School 

 

Saturday 22nd June  
Summer Fair 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

       

We are blown away by the entries forwarded for our STEM Drinking Straw Roller 

Coaster Competition. Here are some of the entries so far; they are amazing!! Well done 

to those of you who have submitted your wonderful ideas. Keep them coming and don’t 

forget to test your designs with a ping pong ball for the desired effect!  Mr Gwilliam is 

feeling very proud. 

 



                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

Wow We loved Our Book Week! 

We had so much fun celebrating books, 

stories, poetry and much, much more!      

  

    

                                                                                                                                                    

 

           

  

 

                      

 

 

 

 

         

                        

                                                                             

 


